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To whom it may concern,

I am writing to you today in regards to the proposed Abortion Bill.

I vehemently oppose this bill on a number of accounts:

1. From my understanding, this bill will have the most lenient guidelines in which a baby
 can be killed at a stage that is still viable. I understand that the common perception is that
 a baby in the womb is just a fetus and not a child, however, I know that this so called fetus
 will become a baby, given the proper environment.

2. Abortion has been legal in America for a few decades now so we can look to them as an
 example of what we can expect if Abortion becomes legal in Queensland. If you are
 aware, the Planned Parenthood organisation which conducts many abortions in America
 has recently been shown to sell baby parts for a price. This in itself is enough, but they
 also will adjust the type and timing of the Abortion to be able to retrieve the needed body
 part even if it is a risk to the health of the mother.

3. As someone who was born very ill and whose parents were told that I would be a
 vegetable for the rest of my life, I am concerned at the apparent swiftness of mothers and
 doctors who are to terminate a pregnancy that is supposed to produce a ill /disabled child.
 If my parents decided to give up on me, I would not be the person I am today. 

Thank you, 
Sheree McManus 
Sent from my Sony Xperia™ smartphone
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